
NA-4 Acceptance of Donation

Lewiston-Porter Central School District 
One Purpose. Your Pathway. Our Promise. 

Donna L. Hill 
Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Memorandum 

Date: October 21, 2024 

To: Paul J. Casseri, Superintendent of Schools 

From: Donna L. Hill, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Subject: Monetary Donation 

This memo is to request approval for the donation of $800.00 from Fanizzi and Barr P.C. The donation 
is for the purchase of materials and parts for the American Rocketry Challenge Middle School group. 

Note: 
Form 5230F has been completed. 

Donna L. Hill, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 
4061 Creek Road, Youngstown, NY 14174 

Phone 716-286-7240 | Fax: 716-286-7877 | Email: dhill@lew-port.com 

mailto:dhill@lew-port.com



